AN IMAGE OF SUCCESS

YES, WE HAVE A PROGRAM TO MEET YOUR CHILD’S NEEDS!

It is important in ARD meetings to send the message to parents that we have every confidence that we can develop an I.E.P. to meet their student’s needs.

Be prepared to develop the I.E.P. to meet a student’s needs rather than trying to push a student into a program mold which will not allow him to make educational progress.

Make it a habit of always writing I.E.P. goals and objectives before having the discussion of placement.  I.E.P. goals and objectives can be implemented in a variety of settings as long as we use our resources in a flexible and creative manner.

Avoid such phrases as…

…
“We don’t have that program on this campus.” OR “We don’t do a program like 
that anymore.”


Remember, the program does not define what a student receives.  Rather, the    

            I.E.P. defines what the student receives.

…
“Your child needs a LIFEskills I.E.P.”


There is no such thing.  Again, write an I.E.P. which makes sense for the student.  

            Then, ask questions about where those goals can best be achieved.

…
“Your child qualifies for the ED program.” 

            The Behavior Intervention program is designed for students with very specific 

            needs.  Student are assigned to the program, not because of their label, but

            because the environment is necessary to meet their I.E.P. goals.  Again, follow 

            the criteria which have been established. 

…
“Yes, we have a BI program, but we do redirection on this campus.  Your child needs a self-contained class.”


The campus may have chosen a redirection model but they still need to serve the

           students assigned to the campus.  Programs can be modified to meet the needs of 

           all students.  

